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Congratulations to the 193 Gibson Dunn members of the D.C. Bar who completed at least 50 hours of pro bono work in 2024 and are
therefore included in the 2024 Capital Pro Bono Honor Roll. In addition, 128 of our Honor Roll lawyers provided 100+ hours of pro bono
service, thereby qualifying for the High Honor Roll.

In a joint letter to the honorees, Chief Judge Anna Blackburne-Rigsby of the D.C. Court of Appeals and Chief Judge Milton C. Lee, Jr.,
of the D.C. Superior Court wrote: “Thank you for contributing your time and expertise to expand access to justice for those who cannot
afford legal representation. We are exceedingly proud of the robust tradition of pro bono service in our legal community.”

The lists are available here: https://www.dccourts.gov/sites/default/files/Final_2024_Pro_Bono_Honor_Roll_by_Affiliation.pdf
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